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President Diana led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an invocation. 
 
Guests:  
 

• Rosalie Gabriele, guest of Dr. Steadman 
 
Announcements: 
 

• Mingle with Kringle is on Saturday, December 16 from 10 am to 12 pm at the 
Library.  Contact Susie Flick if you are interested in volunteering. 

• Contact Dave Cook if you are interested in volunteering for the Santa Train. 
• A reminder that the November social is on Thursday, November 30 at Bella’s 

Steakhouse. 
• On December 6 instead of a lunch meeting there will be a dinner meeting at 

Dana’s.  The meeting will start at 6pm with a dinner buffet at the same price 
($15.50 or $16 if paid by credit card). 

• The St. Peter’s Choir will be performing during the December 20 meeting which 
will be held at Bella’s Steakhouse. 

• Bob McFadden has made changes to the dues invoice.  There will be QR codes 
if you wish to pay via Venmo or by credit card. 

• The Library is hosting a drop off for letters to Santa in the Children’s Room.  The 
Library staff would like to reply to all the letters but they need help.  Contact 
Susie Flick if you are interested in being Santa and replying to some letters. 

• On January 10 and 11 a group of young Armenian performers will be coming to 
Geneva (15 performers with at least two adults) and housing is needed for two 
nights.  Contact Dave Cook if you are interested in being a host. 

• Rendell Belanger-Curran has been accepted into the Rotary Youth Exchange 
program. Her exchange country is still unknown, but President Diana will keep us 
posted. 

• Please see Jason Haag if you would like a Christmas wreath (proceeds benefit 
the Boy Scouts). 
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• Rich Kasulke is working on arrangements for the Club to help on Thursdays at 
the Community Lunch Program through the holidays. 

Happy Dollars: 
 

• Carol Chester enjoyed time in Florida with Mike and all their flights were on time.  
A friend shared the following Thanksgiving poem - 

May your stuffing be tasty, 
May your turkey plumb, 
May your potatoes and gravy 

Have nary a lump 
May your yams be delicious, 
And your pies take the prize, 

And may your  
Thanksgiving dinner 
Stay off your thighs!  (Ed. Note: Love this! Reminds me of “A 
moment on the Lips, forever on the Hips!” 
 

• Jason Haag’s trip to Alaska was one of the most memorable he’s ever had. Over 
six days he put over 700 miles on his rental car. 

• Johnnie O paid a fine for his picture being in the Chamber’s e-newsletter for the 
November Business After Hours event. 

• Rich Kasulke had sad dollars for his brother passing away last week but also 
happy dollars for the privilege of having him as a brother, the happy memories 
that they shared, and the very good relationship they had. (Condolences to you, 
Rich!) 

50/50:  
Susie Flick shared $48 with the Foundation. 
 
Program 
 
There was no program. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kerry Lippincott 
 
 
Community Service Corner: 
 

• Join the Community Service Committee 
Want to help organize some hands-on community service efforts of the Club? 
Join the Committee and we can work on many great ideas that have been 



 

offered by Rotarians. If you know of a need in the community that needs help, 
please let me know! amcfadden@rochester.rr.com (315) 719-4348 

  
Future Programs 
 
11/29/2023   TBA 
 
 

 

 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
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